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Vacancies in higher education institutions and schools must be filled soon: ABVP 

Akhil Bharatiya Vidyarthi Parishad demands to immediately start the recruitment process to fill the 

vacant teaching and non-teaching posts in Kendriya Vidyalayas, Navodaya Vidyalayas and other 

higher education institutions of centre and state governments's educational institutions. At present, 

various posts are vacant in many educational institutions of the country, due to which the quality of 

education and the condition of the institutions is unsteady. 

The Union Minister of State for Education through a written reply in the parliament has informed that 

more than 58000 teaching and non-teaching posts are vacant in schools and higher education 

institutions under the Central Government. A similar situation prevails in different states as well. 

ABVP's National General Secretary Yagyavalkya Shukla said, "The quality of education is being 

adversely affected due to various vacant posts in government educational institutions of the 

country.The central and state governments must take quick steps in the direction of making 

appointments in a transparent and war footing manner. Presently there is a need to change the system 

of pretentious appointment that is being done on contractual basis or through any other sources. 

ABVP further demands that the Central and State Governments should take immediate steps for all 

possible investment in the education sector which will lead to ultimate growth and development of 

the Nation and the Youth." 

 

(This Press Release has been issued by Central Office Secretary Digambar Pawar) 
 

 

 

 


